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Rebecca Engrav Quoted in the ABA Journal—Could New York City's
AI hiring law be a model for other U.S. city and state regulations?

Rebecca Engrav was quoted in the ABA Journal article titled "Could New York City's AI hiring law be a model
for other U.S. city and state regulations?" about how the themes of counteracting bias and discrimination risk in
New York City's AI hiring law could be repeated in other laws.

Read the full article here.*

*Article behind paywall.
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